
 

 

Copy of Circular No. 11/65 dated 17/23-7-65 from the  Chief Conservator of Forests  

 

 I find that it is the practice to use the term “jungle wood” to include valuable timber species like 

Thembavu, Maruthy, Venteak etc. outside the forest Department, the term “Jungle wood commonly is 

taken to indicate valueless tree species. This is obviously not the case that the various kinds of woods 

denoted   by the term “Junglewood” at present. To correct the erroneous impression, it will be more 

advantageous to use the term “Hardwoods” instead of the term “Junglewood” to denote the 

miscellaneous timber species.  In future this may please be adopted. 

 

        Sd/-  Chief Conservator of Forests. 

 

Endt. On C1-22704/65 dated 17-07-65. 

 Copy to all Conservators D.F.Os, A.C.Fs in charge of special Divisions, the S.R.O. Trichur F.U.O., 

and W.P.Os and etc. 

        Sd/- for  Chief Conservator of Forests  

Endt. On ML.14146/65 dated 30-07-65. 

 Copy to sections TR, CH, KT, A1, A2 and H.A. copy to Circular and Stock files. 

 

Conservator’s Office, 

Chalakudy. 

 

         For Conservator of Forests.   

 

                                                              


